26.10.18



Dear Parents,

What a busy week it has been! On Friday the children were very excited to meet the firemen who came to visit school. Lots of water being fired from hoses and turns taken to sit in the fire engine - including the staff!

We can hardly believe we are already at the end of our first half term at Elements Primary School. We have thoroughly enjoyed beginning the journey of our new school with you and your children. It has been a wonderful half term, thank you for all your support.

Miss S Horsbrough Executive Principal









School success starts with attendance

Attendance Target 97%

Our attendance this week 93%



5th November - SCHOOL OPENS

5th November - 5.30pm Firework Party with food. £1 per person. (More details elsewhere in this newsletter)

7th November - NEW 2.30pm Art Exhibition and sale!

9th November - Reception trip to The Royal Armouries (please ensure you have given your consent on Parent Portal and your £1 to the school office)

14th November - NO TOUCH DOWN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

16th November - Children In Need

Wednesday 7th November - 2.30pm ART EXHIBITION

We will be holding an exhibition of the children's artwork. Please come along and buy yourself a original work of art!

Trip to the Royal Armouries

Reception will be going on a trip to the Royal Armouries on Friday 9th November.

We are asking for a £1 contribution towards the cost of the transport for this trip. Please send this with your child in a named envelope. **Loose money gets lost!!**

If you have any availability and may be able to help out on this trip please let us know by emailing the school office on

office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk



You should now have received your log in details to enable you to access our ParentPay system. You will need to select your child's lunch choices and pay for items such as uniform and trips securely online via ParentPay.

Any difficulties please see Mrs Grainger in the school office.

Parent's Questionnaire

Thank you so much to all those of you who completed our parent's questionnaire. We are very grateful for your feedback and for your very generous comments.

If you have still not completed the questionnaire we would very much appreciate you taking the time to do this. Thank you.

The questionnaire can be found by copying and pasting this link into your internet browser.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KDYFG9V



Elements 2019

If you know of anyone looking for a primary school place for September 2019 please let them know about us!

They can book a visit to visit school any time. They can call school on 0113 532 7089

or

Email on office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk





Fun with the fire brigade!